
Dear Mr. Mendel, 
  
We have received an Access to Information request from you dated Sept. 30, 2011 and 
received by the ATIP office of the Canadian Air Transport Security Authority (CATSA) on 
October 7, 2011. The text of the request is as follows: 
  
“For each plane listed below, please provide information and documents relating to that 
plane’s passage through Canadian airspace, its origin, its destination and any landings at 
Canadian airports, between the specified dates.” 
  
CATSA does not have the records that would provide the information that you wish to obtain. I 
have conferred with Transport Canada and they have advised us that NAV Canada should  have 
the relevant information. You may reach NAV Canada by telephone at 613 563-5588. Their 
Head Office is at 77 Metcalfe Street, Ottawa, Ont. K1P 5L6. 
  
Accordingly, if you agree, I would like to return to you your request and the money order in 
the amount of $5.00 which you enclosed payable to the Receiver General of Canada. Kindly get 
back to me as soon as convenient. If I may be of any other assistance, please contact me 
at ted.kelly@catsa.gc.ca. 
  
Ted Kelly 
Senior Advisor – ATIP 
613 949-4054 
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